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28/03/2024  15:19:392024/0531/P APP Sue harris I strongly object to the erection of a single storey house at the rear of 1 Lymington Rd. the grounds are at 

present, a haven for wild life,the trees providing a refuge and home for many species of birds. We overlook 

the garden and trees and have experienced the joy of watching birds of many species throughout the seasons, 

blackcaps, blackbirds, redwings,robins,wrens, magpie, parakeet, chaffinches, wrens , blue tits, tree creepers 

and wood pigeons.This garden is a natural habitat for wildlife and the trees provide an area of clean air 

offsetting the pollution from west end lane and Lymington road which are busy congested roads. The erection 

of a single storey building will only add to the continuing devastation of a green area and impacting in a 

detrimental way  on 

The well being  of all who live in this area.

04/04/2024  20:10:272024/0531/P OBJ David Wasley I am objecting to this proposal as it is completely misplaced to be constructing a house in a garden in this 

conservation area. It will destroy a number of mature trees and significantly impact the wildlife who use the 

garden as a thoroughfare. This will also remove the barrier which reduces the noise from West End Lane for 

those in neighbouring properties.

The design of the proposed house is out of keeping with all the other buildings in the street, it is squashed in  

and should not be permitted.
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